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Waiving all city/county building fees for exactly one situation: converting existing 

commercial buildings to housing is a fantastic idea! We have all heard of reduce, 

reuse, and recycle. Reusing existing buildings and all the infrastructure that is already 

there (sewer, water, electric, gas), and the parking lots, in locations all over 

Beaverton and Washington County that are sitting half empty since the pandemic is a 

great way to quickly and effectively get affordable housing which we so desperately 

need. Please make this happen. Thank you.  


